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FHWA, WSDOT, and the City of Seattle appreciate receiving your

comments. Several elements you mention are part of the purpose and

need of the project. The preferred Bored Tunnel Alternative will improve

safety and provide sufficient capacity to efficiently move people and

goods to and through downtown Seattle. Because the project has

evolved since 2004, please refer to the Final EIS for updated

information. The preferred Bored Tunnel Alternative would remove the

Elliott and Western ramps. The connection between Alaskan Way and

Elliott and Western Avenues would be constructed as a separate project

led by the City of Seattle. The Cut-and-Cover Tunnel and Elevated

Structure Alternatives would include ramps between SR 99 and Elliott

and Western Avenues.
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